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BENTON COUNTY MISSISSIPPI NOTICE FOR PROPOSALS

Benton County will receive sealed qualifications from qualified Architect & Engineering
firms (A&E) until 12 noon on August 3, 2017, for A&E services for retrofitting school
hallway for construction of FEMA 361 Safe Room conforming to Federal Emergency
Management Agency (FEMA) guidelines. The submission may be mailed or hand
delivered to Benton County, Attn: County Purchasing Clerk, PO Box 218/190 Ripley
Avenue, Ashland, MS 38603.

FEMA qualifications for A&E are as following:

(1) Registered architect in the State of MS and have the ability to have a PEER Report
prepared by a third party architect, preferably a MS architect.

(2) Knowledge and or Experience in FEMA 361 Designs and familiar with the Standard
FEMA and Architectural practices including G703 construction divisions.

(3) Qualified to design both retrofit and standard construction projects.

Each Proposal must be received in a sealed envelope clearly marked on the outside of the
envelope with the word “Proposal”, the name of the Project “A&E for FEMA 361
Project” on which the proposal is being made, the “DATE Of PROPOSAL OPENING
August 3, 2017, and the “NAME OF THE COMPANY SUBMITTING THE
PROPOSAL”.

Questions, contact: Jimmy Gresham, Benton County EMA, 662-224-4314




